

In Appreciation of

YGA - Youth Golf Association

For your support of Patriot Golf Day 2010 and the charitable contribution generated to provide post-secondary educational scholarships for children and spouses of military service men and women killed or disabled while serving our Great Nation.

Jim Remy, PGA President The PGA of America Major Dan Rooney, PGA Founder Folds of Honor Foundation

Jim Hyler President United States Golf Association

Ja Hyler









Allen Wronowski, PGA President

Ted Bishop, PGA Vice President

Derek Sprague, PGA Secretary

Jim Remy, PGA Honorary President

Joseph P. Steranka Chief Executive Officer February 18, 2011

YGA - Youth Golf Association 8 Newton Ave Binghampton, NY 13903

Dear Patriot Golf Day Supporter:

From Friday, September 3 through Monday, September 6, more than 4,000 golf facilities across the country registered to participate in the fourth annual Patriot Golf Day[®]. Thanks to your creative efforts, a record \$3 million has been raised during Patriot Golf Day this year to benefit the Folds of Honor Foundation, which provides post-secondary educational scholarships for children and spouses of military service men and women killed or disabled while serving our great nation.

I am proud of my fellow PGA Professionals for embracing Patriot Golf Day. I am also grateful to our partner, the United States Golf Association, for communicating to approximately one million USGA Members and 9,500 USGA Member Clubs about this wonderful program.

On behalf of The PGA of America, the United States Golf Association and the Folds of Honor Foundation, I thank you for supporting Patriot Golf Day.

As we move forward, I want to inform you that Patriot Golf Day for 2011 will be held over the entire Labor Day weekend. I hope your facility will once again make plans to participate and contribute next year.

Once again, thank you for your participation and support.

Sincerely,

4im Remy, PGA Honorary President